
 
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
OF THE  

TRAFFIC AND MOBILITY COMMISSION 
OF THE CITY OF LA MESA, CALIFORNIA 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular meeting via Teleconference of the 
Traffic and Mobility Commission of the City of La Mesa, California, to be held on 
Wednesday, November 4, 2020, at 9:00 a.m., has been cancelled due to a lack of 
agenda items. The next Regular meeting via Teleconference is scheduled for 
Wednesday, December 2, 2020, at 9:00 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: October 20, 2020      /s/ Carla Farr                                                      

  Carla Farr 
  Admin. Office Assistant 
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